
Justin  Bieber  and  Selena
Gomez Kiss Over Breakfast

By Louisa Gonzales

Could ex-flames Justin Bieber and Selena Gomez have reignited
their passion? It looks like a definite possibility. According
to People, the on-again and off-again couple were seen meeting
up for breakfast up in McAllen, Texas and were later spotted
shopping.  One  of  the  workers  at  the  Don  Pepe’s  McAllen
restaurant reportedly saw the two come in and indulged in some
PDA. The singing starlet is reportedly in town to perform in a
concert scheduled on Saturday at the Hidalgo State Farm Arena.

How do you know whether to get back together with your ex?

https://cupidspulse.com/71727/justin-bieber-selena-gomez-kiss-breakfast/
https://cupidspulse.com/71727/justin-bieber-selena-gomez-kiss-breakfast/
http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20795234,00.html


Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes when a relationship ends, the connection doesn’t go
away.  Deciding  whether  you  should  get  back  together  with
someone is hard, especially if you don’t know what the best
choice to make is. Cupid has some advice on how ton know if
you should get back together with your ex:

1. You’ve worked past issues out: The first major thing you
need to think about before even considering on rekindling the
flames with an ex is if the two of you have talked and worked
on past relationship mistakes. It’s not good to bury issues,
because they will come back to haunt you. There was probably a
reason you broke up in the first place. Unless you’ve worked
out the problems or have come to a mutual understanding, you
might just end up breaking up again for the same reasons.

Related: Selena Gomez and Justin Bieber Split

2. The attraction is still there: If you still get butterflies
in your stomach every time you see or speak with them, chances
are you’re not over them. If you feel like you will regret not
giving your ex lover another chance, especially if you still
have the hots for them, take the plunge and get back together.
Make sure you are still attracted to them emotionally and
physically  before  dating  again  however,  because  a  solid
relationship foundation needs both.

Related: Back Together? Justin Bieber and Selena Gomez reunite
in Instagram photo

3. You’re not ready to let them go: If you or your ex can’t
move on chances are you’re both not over each other.  After
all, no one knows what’s in your heart better than you, and if
you feel like the best thing for you and your ex to do is to
be sweethearts again, than go for it. Giving your relationship
another go might give you the closure you both need, or could
be the beginning to a long-lasting union.

http://cupidspulse.com/selena-gomez-justin-bieber-split-breakup/
http://cupidspulse.com/justin-bieber-selena-gomez-reunite-instagram-photo/
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 How do you know when it’s right to get back together with an
ex? Share in the comments below.


